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Rebecca Keiser 
fyi-request-20848-6095c4bb@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

  

Tēnā koe Rebecca 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request dated 13 October 2022. 
You asked: 

Could I please have a copy of the 111 calls made on the 02/08/2020 at after 7pm 
to 9pm. 

Due to the type of information that is certain to be included in these calls, the request is 
refused under section 9(2)(a) of the OIA to protect the privacy of the individuals 
concerned. Police considers the interests requiring protection by withholding the 
information are not outweighed by any public interest in release of the information. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Inspector Bronwyn Marshall 
Director Emergency Communications Centres (Relieving) 
 


